

NAV Alliance subtype request

Mrudula Kanuri < MKanuri@nvidia.com>

Mon, Jul 27, 2020 at 4:08 AM

To: Gordon Bechtel <glbechtel@gmail.com>

Cc: "Olsen, Dave" <dave.olsen@harman.com>, Don Pannell <donald.pannell@nxp.com>, Mrudula Kanuri <MKanuri@nvidia.com>

Dear Gordon,

Thank you for the positive response. We discussed the proposed options a few times in the WG and with the BoD but have not arrived at a formal conclusion yet. We are considering leveraging the 1722 membership and expertise to address the technical issues identified and scoped in TWG4. I would like to request for some more time so that we are certain about the choice we make in the best interest of our members and the industry at large.

Thank you,

Mrudula Kanuri

TWG4 chair

From: Gordon Bechtel <glbechtel@gmail.com> Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2020 7:23 PM To: Mrudula Kanuri <MKanuri@nvidia.com>

Cc: Olsen, Dave <dave.olsen@harman.com>; Don Pannell <donald.pannell@nxp.com>

Subject: NAV Alliance subtype request

External email: Use caution opening links or attachments

[Quoted text hidden]